February 4, 2018

Dear Mr. Adam Redecki,
ISBA Chairman
And ISBA Board and Community,

The news that Anita Kohler passed away is very unfortunate and made me
feel deep sadness.
I remember that working with her for many seminars also practice Budo

with her. I feel these things happened just like yesterday.

The achievements she made were creditable and her work contributed the
society. I believe that her last work that is establishment “Himorogi Budojo”

is the dream that ISBA has been aiming for.

I hereby would like to ask all of the ISBA members to carry on her spirit and
each one of you keep her will in your heart when you do your work which is
for the people and the society.

This is what we could do for her in return for what she gave us.

I and Shiseikan monjins, instructors pray her soul may rest in peace.
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